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(letter from the editor continued)

rial Board. New members of the 
board include: Sarah Battersby from 
the University of South Caro-
lina; Hugh Howard from Los Rios: 
American River College; Patrick 
Kennelly from Long Island Univer-
sity CW Post Campus; Amy Lobben 
from the University of Oregon; 
Keith Rice from the University of 
Wisconsin at Stevens Point; and 
Julia Seimer from the University 
of Regina. CP welcomes a few 
returning board members. These 
include: Matthew Edney University 
of Southern Maine and Univer-
sity of Wisconsin-Madison, Amy 
Griffin from the University of New 
South Wales-ADFA; Mark Harrower 
from the University of Wisconsin, 
Mike Leitner from the Louisiana 
State University, Margaret Pearce 
from Ohio University. I am grate-
ful to these talented individuals 
for agreeing to help maintain 
CP’s outstanding content that its 
readers expect. I look forward to 
working with them over the next 
few years.

There have also been a few 
changes to the various section 
editor positions. The Cartographic 
Collections section is headed by 
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